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Workshop for the Analysis of the Anomalous 
High CPUE by Korean Vessels in the CCAMLR 
Area – information submitted by the Republic of 
Korea

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMISSION AND THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE

The Republic of Korea has provided the attached information for circulation to all 
Members of the Commission and the Scientific Committee.

Andrew Wright
Executive Secretary
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